
 

 

SHS Post Prom Parent Committee Forming 
 

 

Dear Junior Parents, 
 

Please consider being part of the post prom parent committee.  This group of "party 

planning parents"  will work together to ensure that SHS prom is a memorable, fun and safe 

event for our teens.   If you are interested, contact SHS staff prom advisor, Marie Schneider 

at mschneider@shorewood.k12.wi.us and let her know if you would like to be a chairperson 

or a committee member.  Need more information before you sign up - read on...... 
  

SHS Prom - April 26 

Believe it or not, during this bitter cold time of year, it’s time to turn our thoughts to spring and to prom, which will be held on 

April 26.  SHS prom is open to Junior and Senior students and their guests.  Traditionally, the junior class plans prom, and 

ticket sales cover the cost of prom.  But….. that’s not where the evening ends.  

  

Junior Class parents then plan the rest of the evening, known as post prom.   

As you may recall, post prom is held immediately after prom, at the same location as prom.  In fact, it looks and feels a lot 

like prom.  The main difference between prom and post prom is that parents take over most of the responsibilities and 

planning for food, chaperoning and entertainment  By extending the evening, we help to keep our teens in a safe, FUN, 

chaperoned environment.  

  

WE NEED BOTH COMMITTEE MEMBERS AND A CHAIRPERSON (or 2 or 3) 

If you are interested in being on the committee or leading the committee, please contact SHS staff prom advisor, Marie 

Schneider at the email listed below. 

  

When you contact Marie, let her know if you are interested in a committee member role or a chairperson 

role.  Please, don’t be shy about being a chairperson – it’s not a huge job, but it is an important one.  You will not be 

working alone, in addition to Marie and your eager committee members, you’ll also have the guidance of Becky Dennis, last 

year’s post prom chairperson.  

  

This is the planning committee – so if you like planning a party – here’s your opportunity to do so!  Please note, that 

being on the committee does not obligate you to be at the event itself (although you will have first dibs).  

 

  

 

The prom committee of students has already begun working and we need the parent group to get started soon 

too.  Don’t let our students down – they don’t want their special evening to end too soon. 

  

 

  

If you are interested in working on this fun event to create a memorable and safe 

evening for a great group of teens, 

please contact SHS staff prom advisor,  

Marie Schneider at mschneider@shorewood.k12.wi.us  
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This email is being sent by the SHS Parent Association. 

 

You are welcome to unsubscribe at any time, but if you do so, you are unsubscribing from all Parent Association emails 

including the weekly bulletin. 

 

 


